Nigel Keiffer
3022 NE 193" St.
Lake Forest Park, WA 98155-2544
206-365-8550/keiffer9@comcast.net

Jan. 23, 2017
Chris Roberts, Mayor
City of Shoreline

17500 Midvale Ave. N.
Shorcline, WA 98133-4905

Re: Statement in opposition to Resolution No. 401 before the Shoreline City Council

Are we not a country dedicated to the Rule of Law?
As a citizen I have a duty to respect and follow the Law.
As an elected official you have sworn an oath to respect and follow the Law.

It is not an act of hate to enforce the Law. But it is a violation of your oath to subvert the
Law. To threaten and coerce others to subvert the Law is treasonous.

The proposed Resolution’s feel good language is nothing more than a subterfuge to
undermine the immigration laws of the United States and in so doing jeopardize the
welfare and safety of the American People.

If you approve Resolution No. 401 you are nothing more than a subversive and worthy of
the contempt that comes with that title. Furthermore, I look forward to encouraging the
Trump Administration in defunding all Federal Grants and other funds to Sanctuary
Cities and Counties throughout this land.

Sincerely,




